Division of the Budget Landon State Office Building 900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 Topeka, KS 66612

Adam Proffitt, Director



Phone: (785) 296-2436 larry.campbell@ks.gov http://budget.kansas.gov

Laura Kelly, Governor

February 1, 2021

The Honorable Kellie Warren, Chairperson Senate Committee on Judiciary Statehouse, Room 441B-E Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Senator Warren:

SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 60 by Senate Committee on Insurance

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 60 is respectfully submitted to your committee.

SB 60 would amend current law by adding a provision that defines "proximate result" for the purposes of determining when a crime is committed partly within the state.

The Office of Judicial Administration states enactment of SB 60 would have a negligible fiscal effect on the operations of the Judicial Branch.

Sincerely,

Adam Proffitt

Director of the Budget

- C.-- \$

cc: Debbie Thomas, Judiciary
Wendi Stark, League of Municipalities
Jay Hall, Association of Counties
Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General